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To:  Molex Sales Engineers, Customers and Authorized Molex Distributors 
   
From:  John Holba – Global Product Manager 
 
Date:  September 16, 2013  
 
Subject: HD Mezz Product Change 
 
 
 
As part of our continuous improvement activities, Molex is making a change to the guide pin to remove 
the swaging process and prevent potential metallic debris. 
 

 Product Series Affected 
 Details of Change 
 Implementation dates 

 
Product Series 
 

Series  Description 

45830  HD Mezz Plug 

46743  HD Mezz Plug 

 
 
Details of Change  

 The change will have no fit, form, or function implications to the product. 
 Product performance is consistent or better than the current product offering and no changes are 

required to the product specification.   
 Part numbers will not be affected by this change. 
 Guide pin retention will meet or exceed current levels. 
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Implementation Dates 
 

 Integration of this change will begin as early as 10/31/2013. 
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me. 
 
John Holba 
Global Product Manager  
630-527-4838 
John.Holba@molex.com 


